
2023-02 

February 6, 2023 

 

 Denton Planning Commission & Denton Town Council Joint Working Session 

 The Denton Planning Commission held a Working Session at the Wharves of Choptank 

Visitor & Heritage Center on this date with the Denton Town Council in attendance to jointly 

discuss the Comprehensive Plan.   

 The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM by Planning Commission Chairperson Quick 

who led everyone in the pledge of allegiance.  

Attendance 

 Planning Commission Members: Chairperson Quick, Vice Chairperson Burroughs, 

Commissioners Mead, and Waterman. 

Town Council Members: Mayor McNinch, Vice Mayor Lister, Councilman Branson, 

Councilman Johnson, and Councilman Taylor. 

Town Planner Consultant: Mr. Peter Johnston 

Town Staff: Scott Getchell, Donald Mulrine, Jr., Donna Todd, Karen Monteith, George 

Bacorn, and Mark Chandler. 

Comprehensive Plan Update Status 

Mr. Peter Johnston, Town Planner, made the presentation for the status of the update to 

the 2010 Comprehensive Plan and discussion was held. 

Additional information on the discussion can be found in the Planning Commission 

February 6, 2023 meeting minutes. 

The Planning Commission Joint Session with the Town Council was adjourned at 7:09 

P.M. 

  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Karen L. Monteith, 

Clerk-Treasurer 

 

  

  


